
N. Trevor Alexander
41 South High Street, Suite 2600 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-6164 
Direct Dial:  614.223.9363 

talexander@beneschlaw.com 

www.beneschlaw.com 

August 3, 2022 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. for 
Approval of Alternative Regulations, Case No. 20-1427-GA-ALT 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

Pursuant to Paragraph 36(c)(4) of the Commission’s Opinion and Order, issued on 
September 8, 2021, in the above captioned case, Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. (“NEO”) 
submitted on June 6, 2022 updated annual expense calculations and actual revenue collections 
provided in schedule C-2 and C-2.1 format, labeled as Exhibit A, as well as proposed rates which 
will be designed to recover or credit, as applicable, any under or over-recovery over the following 
12 months, labeled as Exhibit B.  

NEO recently determined that the Orwell-Trumbull Pipeline Co., LLC (“OTP”) 
depreciation expense included with that filing was not accurate.  The depreciation expense did not 
reflect the same expense contained in Staff’s rate case report. To remedy the error, attached please 
find a revised version of Exhibit A’s schedules and tariff pages and Exhibit B’s proposed rates 
implementing the revisions to align NEO’s annual filing with Staff’s calculations. Revisions have 
been made in red for ease of reference. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ N. Trevor Alexander 

N. Trevor Alexander
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